
 
 
Didion Messenger - 10/16/20 
 
Good evening Didion families, 
 
Mr. Eder here with some brief updates and reminders.  
 
Next Thursday, October 22nd, is our first donate and dine opportunity. On Thursday the 22nd, any time 
between 10:00 am and 9:30 pm, families who pick up takeout from the ​Panda Express at Delta Shores​ will be 
supporting our PTA and our wonderful school. As long as families either use the promo code when ordering 
online (317757) or show ​THE FLYER​ if ordering in-person, our PTA gets a 20% donation of your total order. 
So, take a break that day from cooking, pick up some yummy orange chicken, and support Didion! 
 
Our PTA Reflections Art Program is going strong! Each Monday and Wednesday evening in October, between 
5-6:30pm, free art supplies are being offered for students interested in participating in the program. Final art 
submissions are due on Friday, October 30th. For more information, follow ​the link​.  
 
Lastly, on Monday the 19th another virtual Blacktop Announcement from Mr. Eder will be posted to ​our website 
and teachers will share it with students through their Google Classrooms or in their morning Zoom sessions.  
 
Have a great night and a great weekend! 
 
Mr. Eder 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YkoftK01KaPd0A6W4QCb2Pgg_fcsNrp7/view
https://sites.google.com/view/genevievedidionelementary/reflections-art-program
https://didion.scusd.edu/blacktop-announcements

